
 
 

January 24, 2017 
 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 
 
The District has received the following donations: 
 

1. Kenosha Area Business Alliance donated $2,000 to the Lakeview Technology 
Academy Supermileage Club. 
 

2. MOD Pizza donated $1,442.54 to Stocker Elementary School. The donation will be 
used to purchase a 3D printer in their library Maker’s Space. 

 
3. Riley Construction donated $500 in December 2016 to the LakeView Technology 

Academy Supermileage Club. 
 

4. Harbor Machining Inc. donated $200 in December 2016 to the Bradford High School 
Wrestling team.  

 
5. Sandra Halmo donated $200 in December 2016 to the Fine Arts Department. The 

donation is to be used towards lessons or instruments for talented students who 
otherwise could not participate in the music program. 
 

 
Administrative Recommendation 
 
Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above listed 
gift(s), grant(s) or bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment of 
appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal activity, to amend the budget to reflect this action and 
to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 65.90(5)(a). 
 
Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
Superintendent of Schools 


